THE STUDENT COUNCIL
BASIE NEWSLETTER

Volume 4

STAFF HIGHLIGHTS

On behalf of Student Council and the student body, we would like to highlight Mr. Marinello, Ms. Burke and Ms. Cannon
for the month of March! Mr. Marinello thank you for making Science fun! We appreciate you for being generous and

considerate and for being a cool Teacher. Ms. Burke you are fun to be around. You always listen to our feelings and know
how to brighten our days. Ms. Cannon you are loving and thoughtful. You always give us your support when needed and

STUDENT HIGHLIGHTS

you always know how to make us laugh. Thank you all for your continuous support and for bringing out the best in all of
us!

SEL CORNER: Understanding the Impact of Rumors & Gossip

UPCOMING CCB EVENTS












